
HUDSON SENIOR AFFAIRS COMMITTEE 

APRIL 17, 2013 

Meeting called to order at 6:35 pm 

ATTENDANCE: 

Terry Coughlin, Sue Hovling, Edith Paradis, Shirley Lafreniere, Ted Luszey,  Andrew Renzullo, 

Joanne Snook, Steven Porter 

Absent: Dorothy Jacobs, 

OLD BUSINESS: 

Motion to approve the minutes of the March 20, 2013 meeting. 

UPDATE ON SENIOR CENTER CONSTRUCTION: 

On April 23rd, 2013 the decision on which contractor will build the Senior Center will be chosen.  

The anticipated Groundbreaking Ceremony will take place in May with the Grand Opening 

expected in the October/November 2013 time frame.  Committee members will be notified on 

the date of the Groundbreaking Ceremony when it is determined. 

SENIOR ACTIVITIES: 

Meals on wheels for the new 3rd day didn’t start in March as expected.  It is hopeful that it will 

begin in May.  The Seniors will be going to the Recreation Center on Tuesdays and Wednesdays 

and the VFW on Thursdays for the summer.  Ted Luszey advised that plans should begin now 

for the anticipated 5 days of activities when the center opens and that the three groups, 

Hudson Senior Affairs Committee, Hudson Senior Council on Aging and the Friends of the 

Hudson Seniors should get together. 

NEW BUSINESS: 

Andrew Renzullo announced his resignation from the committee.  Steven Porter was elected to 

replace him as Committee Chairman. 

At the end of April, both Edith Paradis and Terry Coughlin terms will expire.  

MEETING ADJOURNED AT 8:05 PM 

NEXT MEETING: May 15, 2013 7:00 pm 


